ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
February 14, 1974

IN THE MATTER OF:

PROPOSED REGULATIONS FOR R 72-9
LIVESTOCK MANAGEMENT FACILITIES AND
LIVESTOCK WASTE HANDLING FACILITIES

R .

INTERIM ORDER OF THE BOARD (by R. T. Odell):

The Board has been informed verbally by Ms. Barbara
Sidler, Illinois Environmental Protection Agency, that re-
vised Federal Environmental Protection Agency Feedlot
Guidelines are to be published this week. In order to
permit study and comment on these in relation to proposals
in R 72-9, it is the Order of the Illinois Pollution Control
Board that the record of R 72-9 shall be held open until
March 31, 1974.

IT I& SO ORDERED.

I, Christan L. Moffett, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution
Control Board, certify that the above Interim Order was
adopted on this (Y™ gday of , 1974 by
a vote of ‘5-—3 v

11289





